Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, June 17; 2019
6:00pm — Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:
Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Rolando Banda, Josh Vargas, Kathy Hagen
Administration: Alan Duncan '

Citizens: Rowyn Adair, Rec. Center Members and public

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for May. Motion by Kreager second by Hagen. All ayes.

The board approved the May claims register for $31,095.94. Motion by Vargas, second by Banda. All ayes.
The board approved the partial June claims register for $17,320.37. Motion by Kreager, second by Hagen.
All ayes.

Unfinished Business:

WNHS student Rowyn Adair informed the board that she had received a grant from the G. Martin Kenney
Foundation for $8000 to purchase senior fitness trail equipment for Kenney Park. This is a project for her
government class that the board had previously approved and agreed to help with installation.

New Business:

The board approved a quote from Pulvers for $7787.50 to pave the parking area at Jennie Thompson Gardens.
Motion by Kreager, second by Vargas. All ayes.

Other Business:

The board approved a request from Stacy Lang to use Pettit Park on Saturday, August 3, 2019 for a benefit
fundraiser. Motion by Byers, second by Banda. All ayes.

Alan thanked the street department for help with the downed trees in the park and also local citizens who came
and cut wood.

Programs:
City League Baseball & T-ball games will began on June 3.

The Farmer’s Market has 11 registered vendors.
Epic Soccer and Art Camp began today.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm. Motion by Kreager second by Vargas. All ayes.
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